ENERGY ASSISTANCE NOTICE

Due to COVID-19, we will not be able to see

N/ clients in person this year. Please see below on
Energy Assistance how to apply.

LIHEAP APPLICATIONS BEING ACCEPTED
October 1, 2020 - October 31, 2020 (for person's over 60 and/or disabled)
November 1, 2020 - April 30, 2021 (for everyone else)

WHO TO CONTACT
e HACAP staff will not be available to meet in person.

* May contact Connie at 319-366-7631, ext. 1502

Mail applications to:
HACAP Inn Circle
5560 6th Street SW
‘Cedar Rapids, IA 52404

TO OBTAIN AN APPLICATION

e Call Connie at 319-366-7631, ext. 1502 to have an
application mailed

e Applications are available at the library

e (o to www.hacap.org and download an application

Please note that library staff are not able to answer HACAP

LIHEAP questions. Please contact Connie at the above
number. Thank you,




